DOMINION STATION HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

EXHIBIT 3 – DESIGN GUIDELINES

APPROVED ENTRY DOOR REPLACEMENT

The Board of Directors for Dominion Station Homeowners approved the following procedures and guidelines for entry door replacement at a meeting duly held on April 22, 2014.
Entry door replacement may be undertaken without Architectural Review Committee (ARC) approval.  A pre-approved entry door replacement may be installed without further ARC approval.

List of Pre-approved Entry Door Replacement
The following door styles are approved, door names are associated with Jeld Wen doors that can be found at Home Depot or Lowes:

Four panel doors;

2 Lite

4 Lite

Fan Lite 

1/4 Lite
Top Window

Chamber Top 

Two panel doors
Twin 1/2 Lite

Windows should not contain colored glass.  Preferable door material for our region would be either Steel or Fiberglass.  Applications requesting Wood will have to also reside in a house with an overhang or storm door.  All approved new door colors will have to match pre-existing shutter colors.  Any deviation from the original color must be approved by the ARC.  

